
Urgent Motion for the Cabinet Committee 1st June 2023 

  
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service Cuts 

  
The Committee notes proposals announced by the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service 
to withdraw appliances from Methil, Glenrothes, Dunfermline and Kirkcaldy, including 
the high reach appliance from Kirkcaldy, as part of a budget cuts exercise. 
  
The Committee expresses its serious concerns about these proposals to withdraw 
appliances from Fife and mandates the Leader and Chief Executive to engage with 
the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service to express these concerns and to seek the 
withdrawal of these proposals. 
  
Proposed by Cllr David Ross 
Seconded by Cllr David Graham 
 


